
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting     January 27, 2020 
 

 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Subject:  Superintendent’s Report 

 

 

Superintendent Goals Progress Report -  
At the meeting, I will make a brief presentation on the progress being made toward 
my goals for the 2019-2020 school year.  An executive summary and copy of the 
brief presentation is attached for your review and consideration.  
 
Technology Department Update – 
I have shared that the Directory of Technology, Kelly Ordoqui, resigned from her 
position in November and that I was going to use some time to research what other 
school districts are doing in the area of staffing their Technology departments.  
Earlier this month, Vanessa Lopez, one of the District technicians, submitted her 
letter of resignation effective February 7.  I am currently updating job descriptions 
for the roles within the department based on data and discussions that I have had 
with those inside and outside the District.  My hope is to find a qualified candidate 
to fill Vanessa’s role before she leaves so that there may be some transition and 
onboarding for the new employee.   
 
I have also brought Brad Gordon of Techno Consulting into the District on a trial 
basis to help monitor our system, provide an audit of the systems that are in place 
currently with tiered recommendations for anything discovered that needs to be 
replaced or repurposed.  I have worked with Brad when I was in River Grove and 
was impressed with his approach and support of the system in that district. 
 
Board Union Meeting Report -  
This is an opportunity for Mr. Moreth and Mr. Boebel to share their experiences 

with the most recent meeting between the Board and the Bloomingdale Council of 

Teachers Executive Board on Monday, January 13th. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


